UNERTL OPTICAL COMPANY, INC.

The oldest name in riflescopes is now the newest name in night sights!

31 October 2014

Hector Rodriguez-Luccioni, Ph.D.

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission

Office of Nuclear Material Safety and Safeguards

Division of Materials Safety, States, Tribal and Rulemaking Programs
Material Safety Licensing Branch

Washington, DC 20555

Changes to Unertl Optical Company, Inc (UOC) Materials License — 27-23901-01E, Docket 030-36310
Mr. Rodriguez-Luccioni;

In accordance with the conditions for the noted license, | understand that the license expired on 31 January 2014
and was not timely renewed. As a result of this change, UOC understands that it is no longer allowed to distribute
radioactive materials under this NRC licensing.

Per our discussion, I’ve met with Rocky (Green) and we (UOC) have determined that a new license application is
not currently an action we are planning. The opportunities rendered by a RM distribution license may present
themselves in the future, but the effort and responsibilities associated with this type of licensing are not in our
immediate view.

Thank you very much for working with us until we could make these determinations and I look forward to working
with you in the future — should we decide to seek a new distribution license for our radioactive materials. We will
be maintaining our NV possession license, which will allow us to continue to be good servants with regard to our
existing radioactive materials.

Please call immediately if you have any problems, questions, concerns, or issues...or if you don’t. Thanks so
much for your time.

Sincerely,

Dixie Wells-O'Dou, RRPT
Radiation Safety Officer, UOC

cc. John Follette, NV Regulatory
Rocky Green, UOC President
UOC NRC File
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